
TERREBONNE PARISH SCHOOL BOARD    

201 STADIUM DRIVE    

HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70360    

    
    
May 9, 2018    

    

    

TO: School Board Members    

    

FROM: Roger Dale DeHart, President    

    

RE: CANCELLATION OF MAY 15, 2018, TERREBONNE PARISH SCHOOL 

BOARD MEETING    

    

Please be informed Mr. Roger Dale DeHart, Board President, has cancelled the 

May 15, 2018, Terrebonne Parish School Board Meeting. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Terrebonne Parish School Board will be held on 

Tuesday, June 5, 2018, at 6:00 P.M., in the Board Room of the Central Office, 

201 Stadium Drive, Houma, LA 70360.      

  

RDD/rlb  

  

c:  Philip Martin, Superintendent    

  Management Staff    

    Principals    

    ERC Members    

    C. Berwick Duval, II, Legal Counsel    

    Sandy Holloway, BESE, District 3    

MEDIA: The Courier, The Times, KFOL-HTV, and Radio Stations    

KCIL/KXOR    

Houma-Terrebonne Chamber of Commerce    

Presidents (Terrebonne Principals’ Assn., A+PEL, Terrebonne Teachers’   

Assn., School Food Service Assn., and Terrebonne Bus Drivers’ Assn.) 


